
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We would like to remind you that on 23 June Dr Aric Sigman, a highly qualified health education specialist 

will be visiting the school to talk on 'Managing Screen Time and Screen Dependency' with years 7 and 8 and 

'The Facts about Alcohol' with years 9 and 10. I am sure you will agree that these are very important issues 

for boys to be informed about and consider.  

 

These events do carry a significant cost so we would greatly appreciate a voluntary contribution of £2.00 if 

you feel you are able to contribute. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Hilary Taylor 

Head Lower School 

 


